
$250,000 - 59 Big Oak Circle, Richmond Hill
MLS #299075 

$250,000
 Bedroom,  Bathroom, 
Land on 0.91 Acres

The Ford Field and River Club, Richmond Hill,
GA

This exceptional .91-acre homesite, tucked
away on a tranquil cul-de-sac, offers the
ultimate in privacy and serenity at the
prestigious Ford Field and River Club. Nestled
amongst centuries-old oak trees, this wooded
paradise promises an unparalleled living
experience in a pristine natural setting.
Imagine the luxury of owning a piece of land
where your home will be enveloped by the
Spanish moss and rustling branches of these
majestic oaks. Picture your future home here,
a haven that seamlessly blends the beauty of
nature with the comforts of modern living. A
custom-built residence on this property will
capture the essence of the Lowcountry while
providing the conveniences of a contemporary
lifestyle. Purchase of this site includes access
to The Fordâ€™s members-only amenities
including the championship golf course,
historic Main House, 7,000-square-foot fitness
center as well as year-round outdoor
pursuitsâ€”including fishing, boating,
horseback riding, naturalist adventures and
more.

Essential Information

MLS # 299075

Price $250,000

Square Footage 39640

Acres 0.91



Type Land

Sub-Type Land

Status Active

Community Information

Address 59 Big Oak Circle

Subdivision The Ford Field and River Club

City Richmond Hill

County Bryan

State GA

Zip Code 31324

Amenities

Features Back Yard, Interior Lot, Private, Wooded

View Trees/Woods

Has Pool Yes

Pool Community

Exterior

Lot Description Back Yard, Interior Lot, Private, Wooded

Additional Information

Date Listed November 2nd, 2023

Zoning CITY

HOA Fees 55650

HOA Fees Freq. Annually

Listing Details

Listing Agent Jennie Kushner

Listing Office Ansley Real Estate
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